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SOCIAL MEDIA LINKS

EMAIL ADDRESS
RotaryclubofClintonIA@gmail.com

WEBSITE
RotaryclubofClinton.com

MEETING LOCATION

MAILING ADDRESS
P.O. Box 1361
Clinton, IA

52733

Monday rotary
Rastrelli 's Restaurant:

Tuscany Event Center
2417 Cleveland St.

Clinton, IA

Facebook

YouTube

LinkedIn

IN THIS ISSUE...IN THIS ISSUE...

44

22
33

55

Thursday Night Rotary: 
Second and Fourth Thursday of
the month at 5:30 in Rastrelli 's

Baldacci Room 
(238 Main Ave, Clinton, IA)

https://rotaryclubofclinton.com/
https://www.facebook.com/clintonrotaryclub/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCV8mzRj6b_hqUTRd2GuAoZg
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCV8mzRj6b_hqUTRd2GuAoZg
https://www.linkedin.com/company/rotary-club-of-clinton/
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KeyKeyKey   
DatesDatesDates

PresidentialPresidentialPresidential
NewsNewsNews

Check It Out!Check It Out!

We have a Sweet Deal for you! The nextWe have a Sweet Deal for you! The next
Boo Bash chairperson, or co-chairs willBoo Bash chairperson, or co-chairs will
have:have:

An updated Event Binder andAn updated Event Binder and
detailed notes for the eventdetailed notes for the event
Julie and Carrie will participate onJulie and Carrie will participate on
the committee for Boo Bash 2023, butthe committee for Boo Bash 2023, but
are both stepping down as co-chairs.are both stepping down as co-chairs.
The event is gaining popularity, wellThe event is gaining popularity, well
positioned for a successful 2023positioned for a successful 2023
fundraiser.fundraiser.
We have 2 years of data andWe have 2 years of data and
benchmarks to provide.benchmarks to provide.

Don't forget to do random actsDon't forget to do random acts
of kindness this month! :)of kindness this month! :)   




Congrats to our club for 100% paulCongrats to our club for 100% paul

harris fellow participation!!! ! ! !harris fellow participation!!! ! ! !

What is the Way to your Heart? The co-chairWhat is the Way to your Heart? The co-chair
role is an organizing role, the entire clubrole is an organizing role, the entire club
is supportive and the committee is big! Youis supportive and the committee is big! You
won’t go it alone. If you are not the rightwon’t go it alone. If you are not the right
person to lead the Boo Bash committee inperson to lead the Boo Bash committee in
2023, please nominate someone! 2023, please nominate someone! NudgeNudge
someone you know who will be good in thesomeone you know who will be good in the
role.role.





February 20: Board of Director'sFebruary 20: Board of Director's
meeting, 10:45 AMmeeting, 10:45 AM
February 20: Social Justice DayFebruary 20: Social Justice Day
presented by Marsha Thrall andpresented by Marsha Thrall and
Sister Theresa Judge with theSister Theresa Judge with the
Sisters of St FrancisSisters of St Francis
February 27: YWCA SupportiveFebruary 27: YWCA Supportive
Housing Initiative Shannon Sander-Housing Initiative Shannon Sander-
Welzien and Angie Bloomfield,Welzien and Angie Bloomfield,
Empowerment Center DirectorEmpowerment Center Director

EXECUTIVE SUMMARYEXECUTIVE SUMMARY
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Congrats to ourCongrats to our   
paul harris fellow!!paul harris fellow!!
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   Andrew Naeve of Naeve Family Beef spoke to our club this week. The
Naeve family has been doing this for six generations and they're quite
proud of their ability to grow high-quality cattle, and it has been a long-
awaited dream to take the step further to create their own brand of beef.
It’s taken them over 125 years to develop our land stewardship and animal
husbandry practices and we are committed to continuously evolving. 
  Construction for their new facility began in June 2021, with the initial
belief that it would take about eight to ten months, but it took a little
longer. Naeve Family Beef had its official ribbon cutting (pictured) on
March 5, 2022. Their first harvest of an animal took place on June 2, 2022.
Their average harvest is around average around 60 heads per day. 
  

WEEKLY ROUND-UPWEEKLY ROUND-UP
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WEEKLY STATSWEEKLY STATS

MEMBERS:MEMBERS:
Current Members: 77

Membership Goal: 84



Online: 4

In-person: 33
Total for Feb 13: 37




YTD: 117

ATTENDANCE:ATTENDANCE:

GUESTS:GUESTS:
Andrew Naeve
shannon kenneavy
Isbella adams

February 13: $117.00
YTD Total: $4,865

scholarship contributions
to foundations YTD: $1,500

Total: $6,365

Watch our
meeting here

SCHOLARSHIPSCHOLARSHIP  
FUND:FUND:

   They went for a very strict food safety audit, called the BRC Global
Standard, and are now certified with that, in just five months. Naeve said
there are plants out there that have been going for over five years that still
haven't gotten this certification, which he credits to his awesome team.
This certification allows them to sell to high-end retailers and restaurants.
Naeve Beef employs around 70 people.
   Very soon, Naeve Family Beef's website (https://naevefamilybeef.com)
will allow them to do nationwide shipping on all of their products,
including individual products and bundles! One day of the week, they will
do local, one-day delivery, when you spend over a specific amount. Their
website will also have seasonal bundles available and subscription box
options! 
  Thank you so much for speaking to our club, Andrew, and we wish you
and your family nothing but the best! 

https://youtu.be/FV0zzO9QxVk


V O L U M E  7 5  |  I S S U E  1 4 P A G E  2

PROGRAMS

GREETER

LOOKING FORWARD...LOOKING FORWARD...



FEBRUARY: PAUL HOLMER & RYAN VEENSTRA






FEBRUARY: JENNIFER GRAF

PROGRAM CHAIRS

FELLOWSHIP CHAIRS

INVOCATION
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February 20: Social Justice Day presented by Marsha ThrallFebruary 20: Social Justice Day presented by Marsha Thrall
and Sister Theresa Judge with the Sisters of St Francisand Sister Theresa Judge with the Sisters of St Francis
February 27: YWCA Supportive Housing Initiative ShannonFebruary 27: YWCA Supportive Housing Initiative Shannon
Sander-Welzien and Angie Bloomfield, Empowerment CenterSander-Welzien and Angie Bloomfield, Empowerment Center
DirectorDirector



February 20: Joseph Brown
February 27: James Bruhn








February 20:Jennifer Graf
February 27: Gary Foster






FEBRUARY
BIRTHDAYS:

Sue Watkins
9 years; Feb 03 2014

Daniel Housenga
12 years; Feb 07 2011

Brian Kelly
2 years; Feb 08 2021

Theresa Nielsen
4 years; Feb 11 2019

Cheryl Frey
15 years; Feb 25 2008

Andy Sokolovich
1 year; Feb 28 2022

FEBRUARY
ANNIVERSARIES:

Jerry Van Scoy
Carrie Donaire
Dennis Lauver 
Juliann Bray
Rod Tokheim

Feb 01
Feb 04
Feb 05
Feb 23
Feb 25
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Andrew Kida: President
Braydon Roberts: President-Elect
Dale Dalton: Treasurer
SUSIE MESECHER: Secretary
Carrie Donaire
cheryl frey
Rod Tokheim
JILL O'NEILL
Christie Collins: Past President
Andy Fergurson: Foundation

Gary Foster*: President
Mark Rutenbeck*: Vice-President
John Frey*: Secretary
Dale Dalton*: Treasurer

Jim Bruhn*
Kathy Forrest
Jennifer Graf*

Rotary Board of Directors for 2022-2023

Rotary Foundation Board of Directors for 2021-2022:

Directors
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FOUNDATION MINUTE

Kathy Klahn*
Lynn McGraw
Brian Wright*




R.I. ADMINR.I. ADMIN

Welcome to Week Three of RI’s Month of Peace & Conflict
Resolution

 
As of midnight on Saturday, February 11, 2023, the
projected casualties of the devastating earthquake that
hit Turkey and Syria had risen to over 30,000 men, women
and children dead. Additionally, millions have been
rendered homeless in the bitterly frigid winter weather.
The Rotary world responded to this catastrophe
immediately. According to RI’s website, President Jennifer
Jones activated our disaster response efforts,
communicated with the affected districts, and encouraged
governors in those regions to apply for disaster response
grants and share information about their relief efforts
so that Rotary can amplify the calls for support. Many
Rotary members are asking how they can help. Here is how
to have the greatest impact:
 
1. You can give directly to our Rotary partner ShelterBox,
which is mounting a massive emergency shelter response
program in the area: https://shelterbox.org/turkey-
earthquake/
 
2. You can give to the Rotary International Disaster
Response Fund, which will soon be targeting Turkey and
Syria as designated areas for help:
https://my.rotary.org/en/disaster-response-fund
 
No matter which way you decide to give, your
contributions are greatly appreciated and will help the
people in those affected areas. Thank you for opening your
heart to helping the people affected by those earthquakes!
 

This is hoping clubs in all districts will contribute one
way or the other to lessen the gravity of this incredible

tragedy.

Olabisi Gwamna, Club Secretary
Mount Pleasant Rotary,
Editor, Foundation Minute

https://shelterbox.org/turkey-earthquake/
https://my.rotary.org/en/disaster-response-fund

